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July	6,	2020	
	
	
	
	
	 Re: SB1299 - SUPPORT 

Dear Honorable Members of the Various Review Committees: 

I am writing this letter on behalf of Shadow Hills Property Owners Association, which is located in the N.E. 
San Fernando Valley in Los Angeles, and represents approximately 2200 households.  

This bill is a winner.  The program will provide incentives in the form of grants to local governments that 
rezone idle sites used for a big box retailer or a commercial shopping center to instead allow the 
development of workforce housing. 

We urge you to support SB1299.Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

 
Cindy Bloom, President 
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